
 
 
From: Barbadora, Jeff <Jeff.Barbadora@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 4:33 PM 
To: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov> 
Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; mwalsh@easthartfordct.gov; Pelon, Tricia 
<Tricia.Pelon@crowncastle.com> 
Subject: RE: Council Decision - EM-T-MOBILE-043-211210 - T-Mobile - 1455 Forbes Street, East Hartford 

 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 

attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon, 
 
The Decision issued on 1/24 can be cancelled.  T-Mobile has notified Crown Castle to cancel this 
work.  T-Mobile will not be moving forward with a building permit application. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey Barbadora 
Site Acquisition Specialist 
781-970-0053 
 
Crown Castle 

1800 W. Park Drive 
Westborough, MA 01581 

 


